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Dear 
 
This letter is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Department of 
Athletics, Recreation and Intramurals Sports, your athletic scholarship is being 
reduced from                       to       effective                                 for the rest of 
the                      academic year.  This recommendation was made because you  
 
  
This action is in accordance with the NCAA Constitution and institutional 
regulations.  If you feel this reduction of your athletic aid is unfair or unjustified, 
you may request a hearing as provided by NCAA regulations.  To make this 
request, file a written appeal within 14 days to the Financial Aid Office.  A hearing 
will be scheduled as promptly as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Judith Cramer 
Director of Financial Aid 
 
 
Cc: Tim Heffron   Associate Athletic Director for Business Services 
 Lauren Wilson  Assistant Athletic Director for Compliance 

Head Coach 
 


